
ParentMail Email regarding Colour Run 2023  

Event Reminder 

Sent 15 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Further to the letter sent on12th June, The Buckingham School's first ever Colour Run Event takes 
place next week! 
 
If your child would like to take part, please click on this link to give your consent:  
https://forms.gle/jpnrb53atBqsSYXA6 
 
Full details of the event can be found in the letter, which is re-attached for your convenience. 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 

 

https://forms.gle/jpnrb53atBqsSYXA6

